
 

 

 
Dear year 6 students, 
 
St Francis is a great Catholic school. The teachers and food are lovely and everyone is very 
polite. I know it can be scary moving to a bigger school with bigger people, but trust you will 
get used to it and get know and like it. There are people who take care of you and nice 
people go there so you can make great friends. It can be a bit hectic sometimes, but all 
secondary schools can be.  It’s a great school, good luck and welcome to St Francis. 
 
Sebastian. 
 
 


